
Original Message ---------- 
From: Rose Flanagan <pt18wife@yahoo.com> 
To: Theresa Kyle <terrycit1@comcast.net> 
Date: 03/29/2021 8:18 PM 
Subject: Parking Seabrook Beach 
 
 
As a year round resident of Seabrook Beach (201 Portsmouth Ave.) I felt after the last parking 
discussion dominated by Meadowstone part time residents, I wanted to give you some thoughts 
positive and negative. 
 
POSITIVE:  
NO placards 
Parking for residents only  
Parking ticket income $40,000  
Control of who can visit our private beach 
Less crowding 
Less trash on the beach and residentially 
Less tents  
Less dogs on the beach during beach hours 
Less noise from outsiders  
Parking congestion totally ceased in our area 
Parking lot was used for residents only. 
 
NEGATIVE: 
People not understanding the real situation with influx of cars, people, etc. 
People, mostly children, playing in the dunes 
 
Thanks for listening.   I am not sure about attending he Zoom meeting, so here are my 
thoughts.  R 
 


